
From: Barbara Elborn
To: southscotland.cons@forestry.gov.scot
Cc: Chris.Ryde@forestry.gov.scot
Subject: RE: Scottish Forestry Consultation - 23FGS72093 Leahaugh WC (Email 1 of 2 )
Date: 11 October 2023 06:43:00

Hi Nicola
 
Newcastleton CC understands that local residents to the site have responded directly.  The CC
has listened to their concerns and requests the following issues are confirmed and actioned on
the proposals.

·         Developer agreed to leave a semi-circle directly in front of nearest properties and
indicated that they will not plant the bank down to the river.

 
In addition there are wider concerns from the community:

·         Future concerns that extraction is not part of the planning process leaving
implications on infrastructure and residents to be dealt with 30 yrs. hence. 

·         Bird surveys do not acknowledge presence of breeding pairs of Curlews. Herons nest
in the trees in the corner of the Hartsgarth bridge. No mention of woodcock only
snipe, and cuckoos are present.

·         CC requests that key view viewpoints/images/impact of the spatial impacts based on
cumulative plans also be provided by the developer.

 
We look forward to hearing form you in due course.
B
Barbara Elborn, Secretary & Treasurer
Newcastleton Community Council
Buccleuch House, 4 South Hermitage Street, Newcastleton, TD9 0QR
E: barbara.elborn@newcastletoncommunitytrust.co.uk
M: 07989 968 756     W: 01387 375 273

 
 

From: Nicola.Gardner@forestry.gov.scot <Nicola.Gardner@forestry.gov.scot> On Behalf Of
southscotland.cons@forestry.gov.scot
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 4:47 PM
To: Barbara Elborn <barbara.elborn@newcastletoncommunitytrust.co.uk>
Subject: FW: Scottish Forestry Consultation - 23FGS72093 Leahaugh WC (Email 1 of 2 )
 
Date: 27/09/2023
 
Case Ref: 23FGS72093
 
Please reply to: southscotland.cons@forestry.gov.scot
 
Dear Sir
 
Forestry Grant Scheme (FGS)
Case Title:  Leahaugh Woodland Creation
 
You are being consulted on the above proposal In accordance with agreed consultation
procedures:
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X   Attached is an electronic copy of the Operational Plan and Surveys in respect of proposals
on the above property.
 
Would you please let me have any comments by 25th October 2023.  I shall take it you have
no comments to make if I do not hear from you by that date.
 
Thank you for your co-operation.
 
__________________________________________________________________________
 
 
Scottish Forestry
South Scotland Conservancy
Greystone Park, 55/57 Moffat Road
Dumfries DG1 1NP
 
Tel: 0300 067 6500
EM: southscotland.cons@forestry.gov.scot
 
 
 

*****************************************************************
************************************

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) may contain
confidential or privileged information and  is intended solely for the attention of the
addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of
this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email,
remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government and Scottish Forestry may be monitored or
recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful
purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect
those of the Scottish Government or Scottish Forestry.
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